
Mtrch 28, 1969 

Correspondence with Harold Weisberg' 

L 

The following sentence should be included in the reply to Mr. Weis :. : 

"We are sending you copies of material we have located in the name 

files of the Commission by using the information available in CommisL3ion 

Document 147,  pajcs 8 and 9." 
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Reading File - NNDC 
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